From:

To: Local Plan

Subject: Response to Consultation to Proposed Submission Version of Local Plan
Date: 17 June 2019 16:54:06

Dear Sirs,

Please accept this e-mail as my formal representation on the Draft Local Plan.

Official population increase predictions do not support the housing targets set out in the
Draft Local Plan on which the proposed release of Green Belt land is based and there are
no clear and funded proposals to address the existing traffic congestion issues, air
pollution and associated health issues which will only be exacerbated by the increase in
housing in South Warrington. For these reasons the release of Green Belt land in South
Warrington as proposed in the Draft Local Plan is not justified and the Draft Local Plan
(DLP) is not sound.

Until there is a clear and comprehensive plan to reduce traffic through the centre of
Stockton Heath there can be no justification for increased housing, and hence increased
traffic, through an already congested and air polluted village.

Yours faithfully,

Chris Suddick
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